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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
6th November 2020 

 
Dear parents/carers,  
 

Photographs 
 
We are delighted to let you know that our school photographer will be here on Tuesday 17th 
November to take pictures of your children.  
 

Due to COVID guidelines, we will not be able to mix siblings to have family photographs on 
this occasion. However we have worked with Academy Photography to use the individual 
photographs of your children to make family portraits for you. As you can see from the 
example below, they do look lovely. The photographers will also offer a wide range of other 
options for you to choose from.  
 
We hope you understand that as we 
always ensure bubbles are kept 
separate in school, this is our safest 
and only option.  
 
To reassure you, the photographers 
will wear face coverings and carry 
hand sanitiser. They will take 
photographs in each bubble and will 
clean all equipment used between 
each bubble throughout their visit. 
 

When the photographs have been 
taken on 17th November, we will 
send home information on how to 
order.  
 
We hope you will be pleased with the photographs. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Mrs Emily Morris 

Headteacher 
 
 
 

 


